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secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
rosemarinestarr@hotmail, com
Regulation of Retail Forex

RIN 3038-AC61
From: Rosemary DaCosta in Beaverton, OR

David Stawick, Secretary of CFTC

I am objecting to the proposed rules changes. These seem designed to leave out the small investor. We are already locked
out of many opportunities please, do not take this away from the little guy.

This mail was sent via IB Coalition http://ibcoalition.org/take-action/


